
Our Vision is -   

To honour God,  

nurture, disciple and send out 

Minister: 

Assistant Pastor/Pastoral Visiting: Wayne Ogden Ph: 027 859 0544

(Tuesday & Wednesday only) or phone the Church Office 

Youth Pastor: Melissa Soothill (Friday only) 

Session Clerk: Peter Hokopaura Ph: 278 6980  

Church Administrator: Suzanne Hokopaura  

Treasure Seekers: Kate Kingi & Cathy Ogden 

Prayer Chain: Phone the Church Office  

CHURCH OFFICE: Open Monday - Thursday 9 am - 2 pm     Closed Fridays        

Phone: 06 278 0166   Email: theprez.hawera@inspire.net.nz  

Postal: 35 Argyle Steet Hawera 4640 Webpage: www.haweraprezchurch.org.nz 

Please ensure your cell phones are on vibrate or turned off during the service. 

We will train and equip those who will honour 
God, making disciples to be salt and light in our 

community and afar 

Please note that the office is closed every Tuesday 
between 9.30 am to 10.30 am for our team meeting. 

Rosters 13th April 20th April 27th April 

Door Jenny & Wayne Jenny & Wayne Jenny & Wayne 

Intercession Michelle Sue Janice 

Computer Suzanne Jemma Jemma 

Sound Jemma Suzanne Conal 

Tea Michelle Jenny Jan 

Birthday Prayers Lorraine Cathy Michelle 

Church Lunch Neil & Helen James & Emily Reg & Sue 

‘Waiting on God’ Trevor Cathy Wayne 

Communion 

4th May 

Roger & Jenny N 

Michelle 

Suzanne 

Jemma 

Michelle 

Sue 

John & Lorraine 

Trevor 

Janice 



Outreach 

Are you interested in going into the town square on a Saturday to 

share Jesus,  pray with or encourage people, 

play some Christian music, jamming?  

We are going to have a bring and share get

– together Sunday 4th May from 4 - 7 pm in 

the foyer for those interested. For more information please see Cathy. 

Upcoming Speakers 

20th April - Peter Kempthorne 

27th April - Wayne Ogden 

4th May - Janice Bewick 

11th May - John Omundsen 

If you are new to St John’s or visiting 
with us, we welcome you to our service.       

Today’s shared lunch is hosted by Neil & Helen, 357 

High Street, Hawera. Everyone welcome. 

Upcoming  
Events 

Today’s message is brought to us 
by Julie Prestidge. 

Weekly Prayer

 Please pray for students and teachers as they head 

off on school holidays. May it be a time of refreshing. 

 Continue to pray for the Ministry Settlement Board 

and for our next Minister.  

Clean Up/Working Bee 3rd May  

This is to tidy up the old choir room, kitchen and crèche as well as the store 

room and kitchen at the Centre. If you can help please see Wayne or         

Suzanne.

Good Friday 18th April 

Begin at the Baptist Church @ 9.30 am, then on to St Johns, followed 
by St Josephs, then the Town Square and finishing at the Wesley 
Church. 

Please drop off Hot Cross buns (or another contribution) to the Wesley 
Hall (45 Regent St) from 9am. 

Some vehicles will be available for those preferring or unable to walk. 

End of Year Receipts 

If I have a registered email address for you, you should have received an End Of 

Year receipt for donations. All others will be in an envelope on the foyer table for you 

to collect. If you prefer to receive your receipt via email please give your email    

address to the office. Any questions please phone the office. Suzanne


